

ST PIUS X COLLEGE





17 June 2024

Dear Parents,

The College has arranged an excursion for Year 11 & 12 Elective Drama students to watch *Stolen* by Sydney Theatre Company at Wharf 1 Theatre. This event has been kindly paid for by PAPA (Performing Arts Parents Association) as part of their ongoing support for Drama at the College. Students will travel with their teacher to the Wharf as part of a School's Performance event. This seminal play written about the Stolen Generations is an integral part of our learning in Senior Drama and a wonderful opportunity for students to witness quality professional theatre.

The details of the excursion are as follows:

<u>Year Groups</u>: 11 & 12

Date of Excursion: Week 9 – Tuesday 25 June

Meet point: Meet Ms Lindley after roll call on the veranda

Journey: Students will travel by public transport with Ms Lindley

Details: Students should bring their recess and lunch and a small

bag. There are limited places to buy food at the venue.

Attire: Mufti

Please kindly complete the attached authorisation slip and return to Ms Lindley.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Penny Lindley Drama Coordinator

STOLEN PERMISSION SLIP



I give permission my son (piease print name)	_
of classto attend STOLEN . I understand that students travel with	thei
teachers to and from the venue. In the event of an emergency or an accident,	l give
permission for the teacher in charge and the College to take appropriate action to ensu	re my
child's safety.	
Parent/ Guardian Name:	
Parent/Guardian Signature:	
Parent/ Guardian Mobile:	
D. L.	